

July 18th, 2024 - Announcing 2024 Laurie Ledwidge Memorial Scholarship Recipients Brandon LeBlanc and Keegan Forrest!

As the Class of 2024 brings their final year of high school to a close many are looking forward to the Fall and where their interests will take them to shape their careers! Two bright minds we are happy to help in their journey are Brandon LeBlanc and Keegan Forrest. Both boys are heading to the Nova Scotia Community College; Brandon into Electrical Engineering and Keegan as a Heavy Duty Mechanic.



Brandon is a 2024 graduate from Hants East Rural High. He has played minor hockey and worked part time at the Atlantic Superstore during his high school years. He hopes to complete two years of Electrical Engineering at NSCC and then transfer to Dalhousie University to obtain his Electrical Engineering degree. He foresees a career in the Energy sector in Nova Scotia.

Keegan is from Bridgewater and was raised in a family deeply rooted in forestry; from a young age accompanying his grandfather to the woods in his log truck. Keegan now operates a porter in the woods full-time and is looking forward to getting an education that will support him maintaining and fixing his machine himself.

Congratulations to all graduating students and thank you to all who applied to the Scholarship this year, you have bright futures ahead of you!

The Laurie Ledwidge Memorial Scholarship was created in 2019 by the Ledwidge Lumber family. Every year (if financially able), Ledwidge Lumber will



award a graduating student(s) with a scholarship to their post-secondary school of choice, in memory of our Founder, Laurie Ledwidge. Special consideration will be given to those students who show a true entrepreneurial spirit and plan to grow a business. The following considerations will be taken into account when granting the scholarship in June of each year: Financial need, Academic achievement, Extent of community involvement, Leadership skills, Work history, Writing skills, and Achievements in particular fields.

Applications can be picked up at the main office and must be submitted by April 30th of the scholarship year.